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Good News
God’s Gifts to us This Christmas

CEF 

volunteers 
that 

encourage 
us

Daily 

provisions

Health and 

safety

The children 

we get to 

teach
A great 
year of 
ministry

Our family

Our home

Merry Christmas from  
the Russells

  
As our kids get older, they are 

able to help more and more in the 
ministry.  Since our clubs mostly 
involve kindergarten, first and 
second grades, even Olivia can help 
if she has a break from school.   

Christmas is a special time for 
our family.  Good News Clubs and 
school activities take a break for a 
week or so and our schedule slows 
down. This allows for some family 
time which we are looking forward 
to.  

Cora is doing cheerleading again 
this year and Olivia has joined the 
5th grade basketball team so we’ll 
have some exciting games to watch.  
Now that Cora has her license, she 
drives everyone to school each day.  
We’re all enjoying the extra time in 
the mornings since we’re not as 
rushed to meet the school bus.

Thank you again for your 
prayers and support of our family. 
We hope you all have a blessed 
holiday season.


